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December 26, 2013 
 
 

No Refusal DWI Initiative 
 

The Dallas Police Department will conduct a No-Refusal DWI Initiative during the 
New Year’s holiday.  This initiative will begin at 6:00 P.M. Monday December 30, 
2013 and will end at 6:00 A.M. Thursday January 2, 2014.  
 
During this initiative officers, will secure a search warrant for a blood sample from 
all persons arrested for DWI who refuse to voluntarily give a breath and/or blood 
sample.  
 
For more information, please contact the Dallas Police Media Relations Office at 
(214) 671-4065.  
 

(30) 
 

13-165 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 


